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EFFECTIVE September 7, 2019, Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle will modify our scheduled 
Whidbey Island to SeaTac airport service, restoring our departure time from 11:15pm to 
10:45pm and extending our weekday run that departs Oak Harbor at 7:15am to continue 
though January 10, 2020.   
We also will end our summer service that departed Oak Harbor at 3:20am and 9:15am  
For further information please contact our office at 360-679-4003. The UTC may be 
contacted at www.utc.wa.gov or 360-664-1298.  
 
 


